From:  "Lam, Val" < LC Paper No. CB(1)194/18-19(16)

To: "panel_ea@legco.gov.hk" <panel_ea@legco.gov.hk>

Date: Friday, November 16, 2018 07:50PM

Subject: support for the passage of WASTE DISPOSAL (CHARGING FOR MUNICIPAL SOLID
WASTE) (AMENDMENT) BILL 2018

Dear Honorable Legislative Members,

I'm writing to Lirge you to pass the captioned bill. I believe that is essential in raising the
awareness of Hong Kong residents and businesses with regards to waste reduction.

Being able to live in a blessed city, a great number of people (including me) have been taking
things for granted, creating a staggering amount of waste everyday, without the intention or
simply too lazy to Vrecycle/reuse. Obviously all of the wastes are going to the landfills which
are filling up quickly, and there will soon be a day that we will have no more space for wastes
in HK, or anywhere else in the world. We all know how to do maths.

To make HK more sustainable for our future generations, I wholeheartedly support the quick
passing of the bill.

Val

Val Lam
Counsel
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